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NSW Workforce Development Update: 
Specialist Supportive Clinical Management (SSCM) Training 
 
The SSCM workshops form part of the important work that InsideOut delivers 
under the NSW Service Plan for People with Eating Disorders, with the aim to 
build the capacity of our workforce to provide evidenced based treatments to 
people with eating disorders and their families. 
 
In 2017, the roll out of Inpatient Management of Eating Disorders commenced. 
This has continued through 2021 with 77 health professionals from across 
NSW attending a practical skill training workshop on 16th June and 12th 
October.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The training was attended by professionals from Nothern NSW Local Health 
District and Southern Local Health District.  
 
 
 


